
New Firehouse Update February 2023:

February 2, 2023 - We're moving in! After 29 years of planning 
and building, we will be moving into the new headquarters at 550 
Old Post Road over the next 6 weeks.

We will continue to issue updates as we get the station operating. 
Once we're in, we will be so pleased to invite the community in to 
see the station! Multiple opportunities will be planned so that all 
who are interested may attend.

The Bedford Fire Department and Bedford Village Fire District 
celebrated 100 years of service as of January 8, 2023. 
To move into the new headquarters and celebrate our Centennial 
in the same year is a unique and touching experience. 
Many thanks to our community for your support as we strive to 
serve everybody’s emergency needs now and for the next 
century.

Sincerely,
The Commissioners of the Bedford Village Fire District 

Heather Feldman, Chair 
Keith Branche, Deputy Chair 
Kyle Carlton
Robert Mazurak 
Paul Thomasset 


